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November 7, 2018 (Hindu: 08-01-01-5120)

Heherd: fgdrage o |

Dear Friends of Samskrita Bharati,

T | Deepavali Greetings to you and your family. Samskrita Bharati continues to advance its core mission of
promoting Samskritam learning and teaching in North America. We have come this far with your unstinted
support, financial contributions and your deep faith in Samskrita Bharati’s mission. Our programs cater to a
diverse age range (children, youth and adults), with the goal of making Samskritam an integral part of our lives.
The Samskritam language upholds our rich and diverse cultural heritage, and broadens our horizons so we may
progress spiritually and intellectually.

Children and young adults are our future and integral to growth of samskritam

More than two decades of persistent efforts by our volunteers and well-wishers have resulted in thousands of
people in North America learning Samskritam. Majority of them have continued their learning and are now able
to converse in Samskritam. This has provided a firm base of Samskritam speakers and teachers whose dedicated
efforts have helped our movement to grow organically. Additionally, this has helped us to shift our focus on
teaching our future generations - children and young adults. We now conduct ‘Samskrita-kendram’ programs (i.e.
classes where children, their parents and others study together in one location) in 19 chapters. Our volunteers also
conduct ‘Balavarga’ i.e. children’s only classes in collaboration with other like-minded organizations in eleven of
our chapters. Taken together, more than 1400 children learn Samskritam currently. The increasing interest in
children’s classes gives us hope for the fulfillment of Samskrita Bharati’s mission of making Samskritam an
everyday spoken language.

The Samskritam As a Foreign Language (SAFL) program for young adults in grades 8 to 12 has also seen
consistent growth with 298 students currently enrolled in this program. Similarly, the “Campus Samskritam
Network” (CSN) and “SAFL Alumni Association” (SAA) provide opportunities for university students to learn
Samskritam and also act a useful platform for our SAFL alumni to have a continuing association with Samskrita
Bharati. All these are planned efforts to help us nurture Samskritam scholars who can assume leadership roles for
future generations.

Growth of Samskrita Bharati as an organization

Samskrita Bharati currently has 40 chapters in USA and Canada, and is poised for further growth with more than
350 dedicated volunteers. More than half of these volunteers regularly teach weekly classes. More than two
hundred families use Samskritam as one of the languages for communication at home. Residential weekend
family camps or the week-long youth camps continue to attract new attendees as well as those who have been
learning Samskritam. Last year, we organized 57 programs across the country to promote Samskritam.

We need your support

Samskrita Bharati conducts its programs and activities primarily with generous financial support from well-
wishers like you. Your contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. You can send in your
contribution by check (see page 4 for details) or contribute online at http://sbusa.org. Please contact us by phone
(408-752-2182) or by email (info@sbusa.org) if you have any questions or need more information.

Jayatu Samskritam
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Natesa Janakiraman, President

Samskrita Bharati, 2068 Walsh Avenue, Suite B2, Santa Clara, CA 95050, USA 1
info@samskritabharatiusa.org www.samskritabharatiusa.org

Voicemail: 408-752-2182 Fax: 904-212-9226 EIN: 77-0545072



http://sbusa.org/
mailto:info@sbusa.org

S A | H@ﬂﬁl(dl SRR REREE

JaTact taaTer:, Refadeam@s:, K R o-aw: Tmss: English version on page 1

T AT s,

THT q9: | WAG]: AT T e o SATATAT: LATIET: | HERaATIAT: HEhd-TeTuTea - ior I0-3TH -
GUS I TGHTAT Heq | HAATH SATA ST, GTeT=, QUaaT{d o Ug a3 Targefl S
ATTErTa: | AT FEAFHAUT LATH AR AATATZTAT TAUT S TeaaSH o Heha THATN T2 S | FETH
Afrerquriy oAt depfaw afvad g ada amgse sreaforsmgseT 9 Tt arafRqa i sepaareT agd
RIERCERN

TTAT: LAHT: F AEALG (A TAT HEFqagaTed AATALIH:

HEFTATLAT: FTAFHGOT TAT HATGITHT [RATHOTT o T AT e e a R # 0T S-S ahT-ave
AEHTIRT: STAT: TITAT G aaEATIo AT Hieq | THH TEATE HIAFHAT: TEh e dT: SATEe | AT e
HEFTEEATIRTOIT TALARTO = ST Mar a9 Sehara e agaeaert: TIET | STeAT HIAHAT: T
AT 7 a1 FcA AT | TEAT AR TATY T TR0 TG T FATAT: T ATATTI a0
TR HEhd Toied | eI UHTRMhex ] AAEEATATH AT STEHTS HIARATE: ATAAI AT ATAT e T
A FTAT: TSTed | AEA TTHAA > 0 0 FTAT: HEhd ToTvd | TAHS [ALTATITEIT HEFaH (SAFL) Tafenq
FIHFHH TITATH STTH AN TAAT TEATATAT AT Towd: Q< BTAT: T TFaaa: qied | HEFATIIRION
e =TT Seaet= T, U7 TR FE qTdq 9 99 “Campus Samskritam Network” (CSN)
AT AT, “SAFL Alumni Association” (SAA) AT SMHHE = Y=daed: | aTd-Tohel-Tah e : AT
uq et orerorseenT: wiercamTierm T ST aEeH o §eFasT 9947 |

TR Tqis:

ATETTH ITL-TH -GS FEFAATLCAT: AT AT-EATAY A >34 0 FHAHATE: FGAT FE FAeq | TAY A%
staedTe forert afea | fFerarfesny Feray Tiafed FeaTaoms §eraai™ ST | STTEdeATal [+ Farafarfaerior
AT ZATATATIT = TAT-AETAT SR Ted | THTGTT TEF-TAT-HIAHAT: T 70 sraviear: |
AT AT JMATHH

ST AT FTEFHTH AT AATGATT (R 00T T R=a T | FIHh Aaheldle THI0 a0

(T IE T9F=]) AT STTAeATa a7 (http:/sbusa.org) TAATHTT TTEATH | ST, FAAT: AT Ffea = FZaT0AT
(408-752-2182), fa=ca=1 (info@sbusa.org) AT TEHTH HFIh Fawq |

S HEFA |
- \ o )
ATH o

TISATARILTH:
FeTET:

Samskrita Bharati, 2068 Walsh Avenue, Suite B2, Santa Clara, CA 95050, USA 2
info@samskritabharatiusa.org www.samskritabharatiusa.org

Voicemail: 408-752-2182 Fax: 904-212-9226 EIN: 77-0545072



http://sbusa.org/
mailto:info@sbusa.org

S A | 9@35’“(5“ SRR REREE

Information about Samskrita Bharati’s Activities

Since its inception in 1995, Samskrita Bharati’s footprints have grown significantly in scope. Currently, we
operate in many metropolitan areas across the country with the help of more than 350 dedicated volunteers.
Our unique Samskritam learning program caters to people of all ages — children, high school going youth,
college students and adults. In addition to age appropriate Samskritam classes, we conduct community
outreach programs like Samskritadinam. We conducted residential family camps in five locations attracting
nearly 750 people. Similarly, around 200 teenagers attended the three youth camps associated with the SAFL
program. Information and highlights about our various activities are indicated below.

1. Classes for Adults: Nearly seventy beginner and advanced classes for adults were conducted with a
cumulative attendance of over 1100 people at various centers across the US. We continue to offer weekly
study groups held either in-person or online to provide an opportunity for people to continue their
Samskritam learning throughout the year. If you would like to coordinate a new Samskritam class in your
area, please send us an email (workshop@sbusa.org) or call us at 408-752-2182.

2. Samskrita-kendram — Academic Year Program for children and their parents: In the past year,
nearly 200 volunteers helped us run weekly classes for children (Kindergarten to seventh grade) in 28
chapters across the nation with an attendance of over 1200 students. Since the past three years, we have
adopted a more formal structure under the name “Samskrita-kendram” where both children as well as their
parents learn Samskritam at the same time. Our goal is to have one such Samskrita-kendram in every
chapter. If you are interested to help start a Samskrita-kendram in your city, please send us an email to
info@sbusa.org or call us at 408-752-2182.
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5. Campus Samskritam Network (CSN) and SAFL Alumni Association (SAA): The CSN program offers
an opportunity for college students interested in Samskritam to continue learning (or start learning) the
Samskritam language and be part of a network of youth with similar interests. In addition, to keep SAFL
Alumni engaged, we have started a new program called SAFL Alumni Association (SAA). For details,
please write to CSN@sbusa.org

Please introduce a friend or family member to SamsKrita Bharati.
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An overview of revenue and expenses for the past year

Revenue Amount Expenses Amount
Bookstore $63,427|Bookstore $26,170
Camps and Classes $390,731|Camps and Classes $292,925
Contributions $305,892|For Samskritam work in India $290,500
SAFL, DLP and other | $245,141|Operations (website, insurance etc.,)| $79,948

Operations (salaries and wages) $292,276
Misc (non-categorized)|  $54,605|Misc (non-categorized) $33,900
Earmarked for SBUSA Endowment $44,077
Revenue Total $1,059,796|Expenses Total $1,059,796

We rely on contributions from well-wishers like you to run our programs. May we
request a generous contribution from you? Please see below for ways to contribute.

1) Online using credit card on our website http://samskritabharatiusa.org
2) By sending a check payable to Samskrita Bharati using the form given below
3) By giving a check along with the form given below to your local coordinator or volunteer-instructor

Name

Address (Street, City, State and Zip):

Phone: Email:

Name of the company you work for (Cisco, Intel, Microsoft etc.):

Does your company match employee contributions to non-profits? Yes No Don’t Know

If yes, please let us know what Samskrita Bharati needs to do to get the matching contribution.
Payment by Check ---- | am hereby enclosing a personal check (payable to Samskrita Bharati) for

the amount specified below

$100 $200 $500 $1000 Other amount $ (amount that you feel like contributing)

How do you want us to use your contribution? Samskritam work in the US ] Samskritam work in India L1 For both [

Please mail your check (using enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope) to
Samskrita Bharati, PO Box 50606, Bellevue, WA 98015-0606

To pay by Credit Card, please visit our website http://samskritabharatiusa.org
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